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AUSTRALIAN SENATE
RURAL AND REGIONAL AFFAIRS AND TRANSPORT
LEGISLATION COMMITTEE
PARLIAMENT HOUSE

CANBERRA  ACT  2600

Telephone: + 61 2 6277 3510

Facsimile: + 61 2 6277 5811

E-mail: rrat.sen@aph.gov.au
3 July, 2001

Senator the Hon Margaret Reid

President of the Senate

Parliament House
Canberra  ACT  2600

Dear Madam President
Inquiry into AusSAR's Role in the search for the Margaret J

The Committee is currently undertaking an inquiry into AusSAR's role in the search for the Margaret J.  As part of that inquiry, the Committee has requested written material and scheduled a public hearing for Thursday, 19 July in Launceston.  

The Committee today has received correspondence from the Australian Maritime Safety Authority, (see attached), which requests that the provision of material and attendance at public hearing be deferred until such time as the coronial inquiry is completed.  As the matters raised in the opinion attached to the letter from AMSA raises important questions regarding the Committee's inquiry and parliamentary privilege generall, the Committee would appreciate your advice, in consultation with the Clerk, on the matters raised.

Yours sincerely

Senator Winston Crane

Committee Chair

